
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Friends of Hillcrest Christmas Market 
 

The Friends of Hillcrest Christmas Market took place on the afternoon of Thursday 17th  

December in the Theatre Hall. There were a wide variety of stalls, including a tombola. All 

the money raised supports our õGetting It Rightõ rewards system and our extra-curricular  

activities and clubs. Many thanks to everyone who donated items for our tombola stall, and 

for all of the help and support on the day, it was very much appreciated.   

 

The total raised will be announced in the next issue of the Messenger!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue 97 - December 2015  



 

 
I would like to say a big thank you to all students and staff that performed and helped with 

this yearõs Hillcrest Christmas Cracker show and a big thanks to all family, friends and 

guests that attended the show. I am extremely proud of all students that participated; you 

were a credit to our school. 

 

Students worked extremely hard preparing their acts and gave up much of their time to  

rehearse. The show was a very enjoyable night for all that were part of this occasion. 

The show was a mixture of dance, drama, music, carols, gymnastics and reading  

performances. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss L. Taylor 

���ZA Christmas Crackerõ 


